Our File: 7.00P3

June 16, 2000

Ms. Ursula Menke 

Secretary General 

Canadian Radio-television and 

Telecommunication Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke



Subject:
1999 Phase III/Split Rate Base Manual Update

.

Pursuant to the Commission’s letter dated May 19, 2000, MTS Communications Inc. (MTS) submits the enclosed amended pages to its Phase III/Split Rate Base Manual to reflect the updates and changes approved by the Commission.

MTS has not included an Overview of Changes as the 1999 SRB Manual pages are 

 replaced in their entirety.



Sincerely,

Roy Bruckshaw

Director Regulatory Affairs

Attachments

cc:
CRTC Public Examination Room Hull, Quebec


CRTC Public Examination Room Midwest Region

